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Dear Parents 
It was great to see so many parents and children 
attend the carol service on Sunday 3rd December.  
The choir were a real credit to the school and should 
be very proud of themselves.  A big thank you to 
Miss Croney and Ms Tabb who have been working 
with the choir this term. 
Next week is already looking very busy, with a whole 
school Cinema trip on Tuesday, Christmas lunch on 
Wednesday and Christmas play practices and 
performances.   Next Friday is national Christmas 
Jumper Day, when we invite the children to wear 
their Christmas jumpers to school. 
Have a lovely weekend. 
Tim Wherry, Senior Head of School 

Good to be Green 
Well done to all of the children who 
continue to work hard and show 
excellent behaviour in school.  161 
texts (81.7%) were sent to parents on 
Friday for children that had remained 
‘green’ all week.  Well done. 

Our KS1 and KS2 Christmas performances will take 
place in Bugle Chapel, which is next door to the 
school.  Parents and friends of Bugle School are 
welcome to attend.  The cost of entry is £1.00 per 
adult, payable on the door.  We hope to see as 
many of you there as possible, as the children have 
worked so hard to perform for you.  Please come 
and support them! 

KS1 Performances 
Ned's Christmas Discovery 
Thursday 14th December  
at 2.00 pm  
and Friday 15th December  
at 10.00 am  

KS2 Performances 
The Ordinary Ox 
Monday 18th December  
at 1.30 pm and 4.30 pm 

Our Achievers of the Week 
for the Week Ending 1/12/17:  
Reception Arnas Kvietkauskis 
Year 1   Alistair Budge 
Year 2   Myya Johns 
Year 3   Jessica Styles 
Year 4   Chloe Cousens 
Year 5   Ermelinda Duncombe  
Year 6   Carys Cooper 
Attendance - Year 5 (93%) 
Class of the Week - Reception and Year 2  
Buddy of the Week - Asa Lee 

Diary Dates:  
12/12/17 Whole School to St Austell Cinema 
13/12/17 Christmas Dinner 
14/12/17 KS1 performance pm 
15/12/17 KS1 performance am 
 Christmas jumper day 
18/12/17 KS2 performance pm/early eve 
20/12/17 Last Day of Autumn Term  
 1.30 pm finish 
4/1/18 Spring Term Starts 
9/1/18 Football/Netball match away 

Foxhole 
10/1/18 Cross Country Race @ Par 4 
7/2/18 Cross Country Race @ Par 5 
12/2/18-16/2/18 Half Term 
19/2/18 Inset Day 
29/3/18 Last Day of Spring Term 
16/4/18 Summer Term Starts 
14/5/18-17/5/18 SATS Week 
28/5/18-1/6/18 Half Term 
27/6/17-29/6/17 Y5/6 Camp 
20/7/18 Last Day of Summer Term 
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Headlice  Unfortunately we seem to suffering 

from repeated outbreaks of head lice throughout the 
school.  
Lots of children get head lice, regardless of whether 
their hair is clean or dirty but dealing with this 
problem is only effective if everyone follows the 
routine for checking and treating an outbreak. 

 The most important symptom is of course 
itching. This is caused by an allergic reaction to 
the saliva from the louse when it bites you.  It 
feels like something is moving through your hair, 
which might tickle a bit.   

 Red spots on the scalp. These are caused by 
lice bites, so look for these as well. 

 Sores on your head which are caused by 
scratching 

Wet combing involves removing head lice with a 
special fine-toothed comb. It's suitable for 
everyone and is relatively inexpensive. 
A number of lice removal combs are available to 
buy. Combs with flat-faced teeth spaced 0.2-0.3mm 
apart are best for removing head lice, although 
combs with smaller gaps can be used to remove 
eggs and nits (egg cases). 
A commonly used method is described below. 
 Wash the hair with ordinary shampoo and apply 

plenty of conditioner. 
 Use an ordinary, wide-toothed comb to 

straighten and untangle the hair. 
 Once the comb moves freely through the hair 

without dragging, switch to the louse detection 
comb. 

 Make sure the teeth of the comb slot into the 
hair at the roots, with the edge of the teeth lightly 
touching the scalp. 

 Draw the comb down from the roots to the ends 
of the hair with every stroke, and check the 
comb for lice each time – remove lice by wiping 
the comb with tissue paper or rinsing it. 

 Work through the hair, section by section, so 
that the whole head of hair is combed through. 

 Do this at least twice to help ensure you haven't 
missed any areas, until no more lice are found. 

Starting school is an important step for your 

child.  Cornwall Council want to make the process of 
applying for a school place as easy as possible.  
Reception Class  If your child was born between 1 
September 2013 and 31 August 2014 you will need 
to apply for a school place for September 2018. The 
deadline for applications is 15 January 2018.  
If you submit an application by 15 January 2018 you 
will be sent a letter in  the post on 16 April 2018 
telling you which school you have been allocated.  If 
you opted through the online application system to 
also be notified by email, you will receive this on 16 
April 2018. 
For more information on how to apply for a school 
place, please go to: 
https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/education-and-
learning/schools-and-colleges/school-
admissions/apply-to-start-school-or-transfer-to-
junior-secondary-or-ks4-school-in-september-2018/  
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